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Dear Chair Holvey and Members of the House Business & Labor Committee: 

 

I am writing in support of HB 2800.  Oregon citizens who have retired and live on 

Social Security need to ability to work free from age discrimination.  It is unfortunate 

that employers are allowed to hide behind questions that cause people to reveal their 

age even before they can be granted an interview for a job.  We need to level the 

"playing field" so that older Oregonians can compete in today's job market.  I urge 

your support on this Bill. 

Thank you. 

Bill Hamilton 

Lake Oswego 


